
 

“Safety Fast” 

 

 
 

I-96 Closed for Construction 
All Summer Long 2014 

 
 
 
 

The Jeffries Freeway (I-96) closed for construction in both directions from 
Telegraph Rd to Newburgh Rd. It is not expected to reopen until October 2014. 

 

 
 

To get to our US meeting site, the Brass Pointe in Farmington Hills:  
From the Windsor-Detroit Tunnel:  

• Take the Lodge (M-10) West, to the Reuther (I-696) West. 

• To Brass Pointe - Get off at Orchard Lake Rd, turn left and go almost to 10 Mile Rd, the 
Brass Pointe is on the left before you get to the 10 Mile Rd light. 

From the Ambassador Bridge:  

• Take the Jefferies (I-96) West, to the Southfield (M-39) North, to the Lodge (M-10) West, 
to the Reuther (I-696) West. 

• To Brass Pointe - Get off at Orchard Lake Rd, turn left and go almost to 10 Mile Rd, the 
Brass Pointe is on the left before you get to the 10 Mile Rd light. 

 

For more information, go to the project website at www.96fix.com. Follow project updates on 
www.facebook.com/96fix and www.twitter.com/96fix. 

http://www.96fix.com/
http://www.facebook.com/96fix
http://www.twitter.com/96fix

